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[image: image1]Philippians 3:7, “But what things were gain to me, those I counted loss

 for Christ.”
This verse drew me into full-time service, the Army chaplaincy and what I am doing now. Since moving to Fayetteville, near the Ft. Bragg Army Base, I knew that I was going to have to adjust my speed back to what I remembered from my previous career of “hurry up and wait.” Upon arrival, I plugged into the Seymour Johnson Air Force Base activities of the Civil Air Patrol as a chaplain with teenagers who wants to make a difference in their community, state and nation. Another ministry opportunity at Fort Bragg has resulted in working with children and sharing the gospel on a weekly basis helping them to hide God’s word in their hearts. Pray these contacts give an open door for a witness of the gospel. 

Update: I met with Army chaplains about beginning a PTSD Bible study on Fort Bragg. Establishing these relationships with the local military was a crucial first step in offering my services to those who will help me get involved. Well, the “wait” part of “Hurry up and wait” has begun. The chaplains are excited about my ministry, but like most everything in the service, the layers of bureaucracy have kicked in.  So now I wait. Pray with me that the wait will not be long and that many will respond to our invitation to prevent PTSD. I do meet with them again in about a week to see about when and where I can begin and to see where I might be able to advertise in the Army community.  

My local church activity has been a blessing. An Addictions Recovery program started here about a month ago. We have seen in the first month a good group of young men come out looking for God’s help with their problems. Weekly visitation has resulted in new faces with one saved and others coming in to be active members.

Thank you to all who have contributed to our house remodeling project. It is half way to being paid off, so we praise the Lord for his provision through you. Please continue to pray that the house would sell thus reducing the financial burden of renting a home in Fayetteville.

Ministry to our Military with PTSD,
Wayne Keast  
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Praises


Moving to Ft. Bragg


Safety during Hurricane Matthew 


Opportunities: kids program on post, Civil Air Patrol, Addiction Recovery, PTSD Bible study.








Requests


Sale of home in Walkertown


Meetings with Chaplains at Ft. Bragg about where ministry can begin.


Working on Doctor of Ministry with thesis about PTSD


Working with the youth at Ft. Bragg and the Civil Air Patrol


Reaching many families with the gospel.
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